
Peek at the Week 
Nursery 26th April 2024 

Our Learning 

Personal, Social & Emotional Development  

This week we have been talking about our   
families. We have been trying to remember to 
talk in full sentences when we have been telling 
our friends. It would be lovely if you could 
email some pictures of your families to      
nursery@prioryschool.com for the children to 
share with their friends.  

Communication & Language Development 

We have been listening to the sounds 
around us and tuning into the different 
sounds we hear. As part of our phonic 
work we have been playing a listening game 
where we have had to guess what each sound 
is.  

Physical Development 

We have been practicing 
mark making: drawing 
lines from top to         
bottom. This will help us 
as we learn to form the 
letter shapes which     
always start from the 
top. 

Monday 6th May is a bank holiday. 

There will be no nursery or school on this 
day. 

Thank you for all your support in reminding 
the children about the nursery behaviour 
expectations. Children have been trying    
really hard to show their new friends how to 
behave in class. 

We have created a new ‘sensory corner’ in 
our class which helps the children with 
their sensory development, encourages 
exploration and curiosity, promotes 
thinking skills and helps the development 

of their social and 
emotional skills. 

 

Child of the week:    Alice for being kind and caring and looking after our        

new friends as they settle into our class. 

Song of the Week:  ‘Mary, Mary, quite contrary’  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GUBJpJISeV8 

Contact us: nursery@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Next Week’s Sign of the Week:  ‘flower’ 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GUBJpJISeV8

